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As an Oregonian I feel my vote and my voice is not heard through mail in ballots. 

Please pass this so we can eliminate mail in and show up and voting day to make our 

voice heard. We have been robed by that for far to long.  Please listen to the people 

as we have become a country of figure heads and not truly We the People. I hope 

this letter will help make a difference it is so important to get integrity back to Oregon. 

Kathy Standridge  


